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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

Roadless areas are rare and important areas for wildlife to be relatively undisturbed by human activity. They are

also places to find quiet solitude to experience wilderness. 

 

 

 

Roadless wildernesses are my favorite places and I want them to remain undisturbed. 

 

 

 

I want the Hoodoo Roadless Area to continue to be managed as recommended wilderness. 

 

 

 

Motorized activity in the roadless area will disrupt the wildlife habitat, degrade the wilderness character of the

area and ruin the sense of solitude. 

 

 

 

Cayuse Creek and Kelly Creek and all of its forks should be recognized as Wild and Scenic. 

 

 

 

These are special places that deserve the highest protections. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your efforts in creating this forest plan.


